
September 14th 2024
Officer Training

Meeting

Contact Me!
Email: katie@ktkey.org

Instagram: 
@katie.harper1
@ktkeydiv5a

Hi everyone, October is a big
month, so please read to learn
about what needs to be done.
First of all, registration for the Fall
Rally ends October 11th. See the
next page for more information.
Second, dues became payable on
October 1st. Ensure that these are
received as soon as possible to
avoid delinquent status or
suspension! 

Calender of
Events

October 1st 2024
Annual dues payment

opens

October 11th 2024
Registration For Fall

Rally Closes 

October 19th  2024
Dollywood Fall Rally

KATIEKATIE
KEEPING UP WITH 

Division 5a                                            October Newsletter

October
Updates

October 15th  2024
Youth Oppurtonity Fund

Applications are due

March 2025
KT District Convention



Fall Rally

Fall Rally 2024 will
be on October 19th

in Dollywood!
The cost for a ticket
and a T-shirt will be
$55. You can stay at
Dollywood as long as

you want, but you
must attend the rally

which is from 11-
11:45! To register, go

to our website or
click the link in the kt
key club instagram.
We encourage your
school to register as
a group if possible.
Looking forward to

seeing you all there!



Contact Info

I am excited to work with you all
this year and to make sure we can

communicate, I need your club
contact info. If you have already
had elections, I would love it if

current officers or advisors would
send me your club officers' updated

information. Thank you!   

Dues

Dues became payable on October 1st,
2024. This year, our dues are $20. Your
club might add onto these dues, so they
can have money to use. Make sure that

your club is collecting and paying dues for
all members. If you do not pay your dues,
there will be consequences, such as your

club becoming delinquent, or suspended. If
you have any questions, please reach out. 


